

3312 Dudley Avenue · Parkersburg, WV 26104 Phone: (304) 420-9517 · Fax: (304) 420-9530 www.weefederal.org

Attention – This Letter Contains Important Information About Your WEE Federal Credit Union Debit Card

Dear Member:

With the holidays fast approaching WEE FCU just wants to remind everyone that there is a \$500.00 daily limit on their debit cards. This limit was put in place to help protect our members from fraudulent activity. You can call WEE FCU and request a temporary limit increase if you know you'll be spending more than \$500.00 in a 24 hour period. Our phone systems are on Monday – Friday from 9:00 am – 4:30pm.

Also, WEE FCU has been working with our debit card processor to start issuing the new EMV "chip" debit cards. Your new debit card will come equipped with an EMV chip which is a small metallic square on the front of the card that holds card information. The EMV chip is one of the most effective tools being used to prevent the spread of debit and credit card fraud.

EMV (Europay, MasterCard®, Visa®) is micro-chip technology that provides increased security capabilities. Originating in Europe, EMV technology has been instrumental in preventing the spread of credit card fraud, and will be the chosen method of payment in the United States within the next few years.

Your new EMV "chip" debit card will include the magnetic stripe your current card has, giving you dual-purpose technology to enhance your purchasing capabilities. This means that you will be able to use the EMV chip at retailers who support EMV processing and the magnetic stripe at locations that do not support EMV processing.

Sincerely,

WEE Federal Credit Union